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AC Chat: 

Ozan Sahin: Hello, welcome to NCPH Intersessional Meeting on Tuesday, 14 February 2017.   
Ozan Sahin: My name is Ozan Sahin and I will be monitoring this chat room. In this role, I am the voice 
for the remote participants, ensuring that they are heard equally with those who are “in-room” 
participants. 
Ozan Sahin: Thanks for joining introduction session. This session is now adjourned. 
   
 


